
 
    
 
 
 

 
  
 WRITER’S DIRECT DIAL NO: 
 740-897-7768 
May 15, 2019 

         CERTIFIED MAIL 
                RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED 
 
 
Ms. Laurie Stevenson, Director 
Ohio Environmental Protection Agency 
50 West Town Street, Suite 700 
P.O. Box 1049 
Columbus, OH 43216-1049 
 
Dear Ms. Stevenson: 
 
Re: Ohio Valley Electric Corporation 
           Notification of Initiation of Assessment of Corrective Measures 
 
As required by 40 CFR 257.106(h)(7), the Ohio Valley Electric Corporation (OVEC) is 
providing notification to the Director of the Ohio Environmental Protection Agency that  
an Assessment of Corrective Measures has been initiated for a confirmed Statistically 
Significant Increase (SSI) of Appendix IV constituent Arsenic at Kyger Creek Station’s 
Boiler Slag Pond.  
 
Upon completion of the Assessment of Corrective measures, OVEC will hold a public 
meeting to discuss the findings and results at least 30 days prior to selecting and 
implementing a remedy, as prescribed by 40 CFR 257.96(e).  
  
If you have any questions, or require any additional information, please call me at   
(740) 897-7768. 
 
Sincerely,        

 
Tim Fulk  
Engineer II 
 
TLF:klr 
 
 
         

OHIO VALLEY ELECTRIC CORPORATION 
3932 U. S. Route 23 
P. O. Box 468 
Piketon, Ohio  45661 
740-289-7200


